
TO: Public Works Committee 

FROM: Dan Smith, Water Resources & Sustainability Director 

DATE: March 3, 2022 

SUBJECT: Sewer Overflow Response Update 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
None.  Item is discussion only. 

 

 
2) Background: 

 
Following the recent sanitary sewer overflows at Somerset Hill and Tumwater Valley Drive, 
staff will provide an update on management actions and operational efforts. 

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
Not applicable. 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

 None. 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
None. 

 

 
6) Attachments: 

 
A. None. 


